
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL: G.P. WOMEN'S COLLEGE 

DHANAMANWRI UNIVERSITY, MANIPUR 

NOTICE , 
Imphal, the 5th June, 2025 

I 
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No. 15/4/2020-GPWCf,r In continuation of the notification of even No. dated 2nd 

June, 2025 the last date of admission to UG (B.NB.Sc.) 1st semester for the academic 

session 2025-26 is re-extended upto 10th June, 2025 on open basis. Fresh forms along 

with the prospectus will be available during working hours. However, special 

considerations will be taken up for the students of flood affected areas . 

Copy to: 
1. The PS to Vice Chancellor, DMU 

2. PA to the Registrar, DMP 
3. College Websites 
4. Webmaster, DMU 
5. Notice Board 
6. Guard File. 
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Prof. L. "lajen Singh 

Principal 
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G.P. Women's College, Imphal 
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